
Notice of Hearing 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, August, 15th, 2022, the Corporate Authorities of 

the City of Madison will hold a public hearing to consider an ordinance to VACATE certain public 

streets in the Watson Subdivision. The public hearing shall begin at 5:30p.m. in the Council Room 

located at the City of Madison, City Hall, 1452 7th St, Madison, IL 62060.  

Description of the subject area: Parts of Willow Street, Lake Street and Poplar Streets within the 

Watson Subdivision (PC 18, PG 100), located in part of the U.S. Survey 621, Township 3 North, 

Range 9 West of the 3rd Principal Meridian within the City of Madison, Madison County, Illinois.  

Please contact Sue Beatte, City of Madison, if you have any questions and//or comments regarding 

this vacation request or to receive a full legal description.  

Sue Beatte 

Administrative Assistant to Mayor John W. Hamm III 

City of Madison, Il. 62060 

618-876-6268 Ext 2002 

 

NOTICE: ***If you are in need of an auxiliary aid and/or special accommodation, please notify 

Sue Beatte Ext. 2002 of this office as soon as possible so we can make arrangements to 

accommodate your need. *** 

 

 


